
Hearing	Aid	Coverage	

	

At	The	Hearing	&	Balance	Center,	we	realize	purchasing	hearing	aids	can	be	expensive.		We	do	
try	and	work	with	insurance	companies	to	utilize	any	benefits	you	may	have.		Different	
insurance	policies	cover	hearing	aids	differently	and	can	vary	from	one	year	to	the	next.		Your	
insurance	company	may	simply	refer	you	to	a	“buying	group”	which	provides	you	discounts	
towards	the	purchase	of	hearing	aids.		We	are	providers	for	a	number	of	these	groups	including	
Amplifon,	TruHearing,	and	American	Hearing	Benefits	to	name	a	few.		And	these	benefits	are	
not	only	through	health	insurances.		They	can	also	be	benefits	with	social,	religious	or	work	
associations.			

We	would	ask	that	you	contact	your	insurance	companies	prior	to	your	appointment	with	Dr.	
Nadler.			


